BOROUGH OF TORBAY

GARFIELD ROAD - PAIGNTON

(TEMPORARY REVOCATION OF ONE-WAY) ORDER 2020

STATEMENT OF REASONS
The Council’s reasons for making the Order to temporarily suspend to one way order in Garfield Road is to allow movement of vehicles in both directions of this road for the duration of the works on Garfield Road.
These works necessitate the closure of the exit of Garfield Road onto Esplanade Road.

